
Dear Enfield council,

I am writing to complain about the proposed plan to destroy and ‘develop’  much of the 
surrounding green belt around Southgate where I live.  

I have lived in the borough for over 30 years and seen how the increasing development of 
every spare piece of land has strained  our school, GP and other services.  Our roads have 
become increasingly congested and polluted.

I strongly believe that the proposed plan to cut down large areas of green belt land and 
replace them with houses and other developments would destroy the last vestiges of 
greenery we have in the area and greatly exacerbate these problems. We should not be 
trying to remove these historic green areas in an increasingly polluted age, but preserve 
them. 

The specific policies I object to are as follows:

SP PL10 , pages 80-87 and Figure 3.11

SP PL9, pages 77-80 and Concept Plan Figure 3.10

SA45: Land Between Camlet Way and Crescent Way, Hadley Wood page 364

Policy SA54, page 374, 

Policy SA62 page 372 and page 383

SP CL4 pages 277 - 279

I would urge the council and our councillors to reconsider this proposal.

Thank you,



tel 07968095633


